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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Elena Manzo [emanzo@somaenv.com]
Sent: Monday, January 18, 2010 3:37 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: Re: 15101 Freedom Ave, San Leandro

Dear Mr. Khatri, 

As you may know, the station located at 15101 Freedom Ave, San Leandro is undergoing current remodeling. As part of 
this remodeling, the site surface will be repaired by paving over the existing surface, thereby raising the surface elevation 
of the entire site by 2 to 3 inches. Upon repaving, in order to prevent any runoff from pooling around the onsite wells (MW-
1, MW-1D, MW-2, MW-3, MW-3D, MW-4, MW-4D, MW-5, MPE-1, MPE-2), SOMA would like to propose elevating the well 
boxes of above wells respectively. 

A licensed driller will remove the existing well boxes without disturbing the surface seals around the PVC casings, thus 
eliminating any need to re-survey the wells; the well boxes will be reinstalled at the appropriate elevations once the site 
has been repaved. Please let us know if you concur with our plan and if we could proceed with such modification.  

Sincerely, 

Elena K. Manzo 
Senior Project Scientist 
SOMA Environmental Engineering  

Phone:(925)734-6400 
Fax:(925)734-6401  

Web: www.somaenv.com 


